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Full Text

The Permanent Forum remains concerned that Indigenous women and girls
experience widespread discrimination and violence. The Forum congratulates the
Government of Australia for its commitment to end violence against Indigenous
women by undertaking to establish a national action plan consistent with the
advice of United Nations treaty bodies and experts. The Forum reiterates its call
for Member States that have not yet done so to implement the Convention on the
Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination against Women and general
recommendation No. 39 (2022) on the rights of Indigenous women and girls of the
Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination against Women; to ensure the
rights of Indigenous women to full, effective and meaningful participation in
decision-making at national and United Nations system agencies; and to ensure
the availability of sustainable financing and resources to support initiatives for
Indigenous women and youth.
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